Wayne County Board of Supervisors

A Special Meeting of the Wayne County Board of Supervisors was held on the 18th day of August 2023, in the Lower-level
Conference Room of the Wayne County Courthouse, Corydon, lowa, pursuant to notice duly given in compliance with the lowa Code
Section 21.4. The Board noted due notice of meeting subject to said Code Section.

Present were Lance Lange, and Chris Moore, members of the Board. Also in attendance: Chase Clark and Michelle Dooley.
Unless otherwise noted, all motions are approved unanimously by all Board members present.

Lange called the meeting to order at 8:02AM and took roll call.
Pledge of Allegiance
Moaore made a motion to approve the agenda, seconded by Lange.

No public comments on agenda items.

It was announced that Chase Clark has been offered the New IT Director position and he has accepted.
Chase Clark has been employed with the Wayne County Sheriff's Office since May of 2014 as both part time and full time.
So, when benefits were discussed that factored into the decision.

Moore made a motion to approve Clark to receive 48 hours of sick leave and 3 weeks of vacation on 1% day of employment,
seconded by Lange.
Clark will accrue sick leave at the same rate set forth by the employee handbook and will earn vacation leave based on 8 years of

experience & employment.

No Public Comments

There being no further business, the Regular Scheduled meeting of the Wayne County Board of Supervisors will be held on the 22nd
day of August 2023, at 10:00AM in the Wayne County Courthouse Lower-Level Conference Room.

Lange made a motion to adjourn at 8:23 AM, seconded by Moore.

Lance Lange{é’oara’of SuperVi%r'Chair

Michelle Dooley, Auditor
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